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YEAR 4 BATIK 

Year 4 have used batik, a wax resist textiles technique, to 

create their wonderful mythological sea monsters. They 

look beautiful hanging in the classroom.  

 

 

Our Value for this month is Love 

Headteacher Awards 

Reception –  Luna and Zara 

Year 1 – Edwin A and Polly R 

Year 2 – Leighlan and Isabella 

Year 3 – Vinnie and Samuel 

Year 4 – Leo and William 

Year 5 – Jake and Olivia 

Year 6 – Jacob and Jayden 

 

Value Star Awards 

Reception –  Freya Q 

Year 1 – Felicia 

Year 2 – Harry 

Year 3 – Neve 

Year 4 – Alex 

Year 5 – Maximilian 

Year 6 – Neve 

Penalty Notices 
Historically, the Local Authority has issued fixed penalty notices 
for more than 10 sessions (5 days) of unauthorised absence in 
any school term.  There has been a period of time over the last 
half term where this system was put on hold due to COVID but 
as the government has clarified that all schools should continue 
to remain open, the system for unauthorised absence has been 
reinstated.   
 
Children who are unable to attend school due to self-isolation 
and or a positive test will be coded as COVID related and 
therefore will not be classed as unauthorised.  It is therefore 
crucial that you give a precise reason for your child’s absence 
otherwise your child’s absence may be recorded as 
unauthorised.   
 
If you believe your child is classed as clinically extremely 
vulnerable, please contact the school office so that we can 
support your family and correctly code any absence from school. 

Year 1 & 2 WOW Day 

Year 1 and 2 had an introduction to Mexico – they looked at 

maps, learnt facts, danced and tasted food. 
 

    

POST BOX 

We now have a post box on the wall outside the school 

office.  If you have any forms, letters etc for school 

please post these into the box which will be checked on 

a regular basis.  Thank you. 

 

Children in Need 

We are celebrating Children in Need next Friday.  

Children will be having a Bright Colours Mufti Day in 

exchange for a £1 donation.  The office staff will also 

be selling merchandise outside the office doors after 

school everyday next week (weather permitting).  They 

have selection of pin badges (£1), Pudsey ears (£2.50) 

and trolley tokens(£2).  Please help us by having the 

correct money to reduce the handling of money. 
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